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MINUTES OF THE SENATE COMMITTEE ON EDUCATION

The meeting was called to order by Senator Jean Schodorf, Chairperson, at 1:30 pm. On January 23,
2012 in Room 152-S of the Capitol.

All members were present.

Committee staff present:
Sharon Wenger, Kansas Legislative Research Department
Laura Jurgensen, Kansas Legislative Research Department
Jason Long, Office of the Revisor of Statutes
Eunice Peters, Office of the Revisor of Statutes
Ann Deitcher, Committee Assistant

Conferees appearing before the Committee:
Jacqueline Johnson, Director of Private Postsecondary Education

SB 261 — concerning Kansas private and out-of-state post-secondary education institution act;
relating to fees and expiration thereof.

Jacqueline Johnson appeared as a proponent of SB 261. (Attachment 1).

Written testimony only in support of SB 261 was presented by:
Sherry Diel, Director of Kansas Real Estate Commission.

The hearing on SB 261 was closed.
A motion was made by Senator Vratil and seconded by Senator Teichman that SB 261 be received

favorably for passage. The motion passed on a voice vote.

The meeting was adjourned at 1:50 p.m. The next meeting is scheduled for January 24, 2012.

Unless specifically noted, the individual remarks recorded herein have not been transcribed verbatim. Individual remarks as
reported herein have not been submitted to the individuals appearing before the committee for editing or corrections.



